
 

4 January 2017 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian(s) 
 
As you will be aware, Service Children’s Education (SCE) have been providing 
education to the children of Service personnel overseas for many years. 
 
The title SCE no longer reflects the now slightly wider remit of the organisation, 
therefore we have decided to rename the organisation MOD Schools to properly 
reflect that it is owned and supported by the Ministry of Defence (MOD). 
 
MOD Schools are part of the MOD’s Directorate Children and Young People (DCYP), 
who are the focal centre for all matters relating to children and young people within the 
MOD. 
 
On a day to day basis you will not notice any changes – the ethos of the organisation 
and staff in the schools will remain the same. 
 
You will however become aware that references to SCE within school policy 
documents, signage, websites etc will begin to be updated to reflect this change. 
 
Please be reassured that there will be no sudden changes to the day to day running of 
the school and the provision of a quality education to your child(ren). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Dan Browning 
Executive Principal 
@mrdbrowning 
 


